
   

 

  Friday 6 January 2023 
13 Jumada II 1444 AH 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 
Assalaamu Alaikum – ‘Peace be upon you’ 

 

RE: Year 11 Intervention 

 

As you are aware Year 11 is the final two terms of study for students before they complete their GCSEs in 

the summer. All Year 11 students will complete their English, Maths, Science, Geography/History and 

French/Urdu/Arabic GCSEs. The results of these GCSEs are vital in helping students secure further 

education opportunities and employment in the future.   
 

The school has arranged for the following compulsory intervention sessions to take place on a weekly basis 

for all students. This is a fantastic opportunity to ensure your child is able to achieve his full potential in his 

GCSEs. 
 

All intervention sessions will start from Monday 9th January 2023. In the unlikely event of a cancellation, 

you will be notified via text message. 

 

Saturday intervention 

It is mandatory for all Year 11 students to attend these sessions. Please ensure your son is in school by 

1:30pm, they will finish at 4:45pm. Late comers will be turned away. 

 

Saturday intervention classes will start from this Saturday 7th January 2023. 

 

The schedule on the back of this letter shows the location and staff member delivering the intervention. 

 

 

I appreciate your support. 

 

 
Kind Regards 
 
 
Miss Akhtar 
Assistant Principal - Assessment and Reporting  



 

 

 


